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REPLY TO 
ATTN OF: 

Mr. F. Robert Naka 
Deputy Under Secretary (Space Systems) 
Department of the Air Force 
Washington, D. C. 20330 

Subject: MOL Mission Development Simulator Computers 

Reference is made to your memorandum of March 17 in which you requested 
return of the subject computers. I understand that the requested 
equipment includes an IBM model 360/44, an SDS model 930, a Beckman, 
model 2200, an EAI model TR 48N, and other associated peripheral and 
ancillary equipment now attached to Goddard Space Flight Center 
facilities contract NAS 5-3793(F) at General Electric, Valley Forge, 
Pennsylvania. 

By copy of this letter I am instructing Mrs. Carolyn Lane, contracting 
officer at Goddard Space Flight Center, to effect return of the IBM 
model 360/44 in accordance with instructions received from Lt. Col. 
Haman. Since we are currently re-examining our need for the simulator, 
and I understand you have no immediate requirement for the other 
computers, I wish to reserve consideration of them until this re-exami-
nation is completed near the end of June. 

Philip E. Culbertson 
Director 
Advanced Missions Program 
Office of Manned Space Flight 

cc: Goddard Space Flight Center 
Mrs. Carolyn Lane/Code 242 
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